
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 4/03/2025 1:35:24 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

04/03/2025

MRS Amanda Langard
36 / 8 - 8 Koorala Street ST
Manly Vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I object to the development of a McDonald’s on the corner of Kenneth Road and Rosebery
Street. My main concern is that this is an area with very heavy traffic already. I also do not
want to see the litter that comes with a fast food restaurant in my neighbourhood. This area
also feels unsafe to navigate as a pedestrian due to the heavy traffic, which will only get
worse with additional traffic.




